
Donation Advisement  

AUHSD welcomes donations, mini grants, or funding opportunities for individual teachers in 
their classrooms.  

Teachers should work with their site administration before applying and during the 
application process.  AUHSD is fortunate to have a high level of parent support and 
donations/grants that come through foundations, so it is important to coordinate with your 
principal to avoid duplication and maximize fundraising.  

For teachers who are interested in applying for funding or materials specifically through 
DonorsChoose.org:  

As recipients of DonorsChoose.org materials, teachers should know the following:  

● The materials are AUHSD property. The teacher is a steward of the materials, not the 
owner.  

● If a teacher leaves AUHSD, materials paid by DonorsChoose.org stay in the district 
unless the principal gives written permission for the teacher to take the materials to a 
new public school.  

● In AUHSD, if a teacher changes schools, the materials should stay at the original 
school unless permission is given to take them to another site.  

● Technology such as laptops must be asset tagged as part of district inventory.  
● Appropriate software needs to be loaded on any laptop or other device so that it can 

access district systems and be protected from viruses and malware.  

If you are writing an application to DonorsChoose.org, please let a site administrator know 
about it so they are aware of the gift and can be on the lookout for any materials. Your site 
administrator can help you get the materials into inventory.  

If you have any questions about a DonorsChoose.org project, please contact your principal.  

*** For any other online fundraising campaigns please refer to BP3290 

 

 


